
To:      Senate Committee on Ways and Means 
 Senator Jill Tokuda, Chair 

Senator Donovan Dela Cruz, Vice Chair 
 

Date:   Thursday, March 31, 2016 
Time:  9:00 AM 
Place:  Conference Room 211 
 

Re:       Support of HB 1703 Relating to the University of Hawaiʻi 
 
My name is Kelsey Barrow and I am an undergraduate student at the University of Hawaiʻi at 
Mānoa. I am writing in strong support of HB 1703, which appropriates funding for psychologists 
and case managers to provide students mental health services. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Kelsey Barrow 
barrowk@hawaii.edu 
 

 

 


	Kelsey Barrow, Individual, Support

